CALIFORNIA MONTESSORI PROJECT

DATES TO REMEMBER:

2/19-Moonstone to BR

2/23-Vision & Hearing @ EG

2/24-Vision & Hearing @ BR

2/24-2/25-Middle School Math Adoption Curriculum on Display

2/25–Peridot to Sac Children's Museum 9am-2pm 2/25–CAC @ 5:00 & PTFC @ 6:00 at Bradshaw

2/26-Coral to WOW 11:30-1:00

3/1-BEST Assembly at EG 8:30

3/2-EARLY RELEASE DAY-STAFF DEVELOPMENT

> 11:45 K-3rd dismissal 12:00 4th-8th dismissal

3/3-BEST Assembly @ BR 9:00

3/4–Odyssey of the Mind Dinner 5:00-7:00

3/5-Odyssey of the Mind Competition

3/10–Fun Run @ BR

Montessorigram

VOLUME 14, ISSUE 20

FEBRUARY 18, 2016

March 10th CMP & APEX Fun Run



The PTFC and Fun Run Committee have been meeting and teachers have chosen games and themes for their raffle baskets! This is our biggest fundraiser of the school year! Emails

apex funrun will be sent out through the office from your building · leaders classroom parent representatives. Please be sure to respond to the parent rep's email address and not to the office to ensure a response.





Middle School Math Curriculum Adoption

Over the past year, CMP middle school programs have been participating in the math pilot and adoption process, piloting different math curricula with the goal of adopting a math program for the start of the 2016-2017 school year. As part of the adoption process, CMP is offering several Math Pilot Showcases throughout the network during the month of February. At this time, we seek to gather stakeholder input from students, staff and parents. The Elk Grove Campus @ Bradshaw will be hosting its Math Pilot Showcase on February 24-25, 2016 from 3:15 pm to 6:00 pm in the Malachite Classroom. All parents are invited to visit the classroom to review the programs on display. The Senior Administrative Team will review all stakeholder comments and finalize the overall recommendation for adoption which will be presented by Executive Director Gary Bowman at the Governing Board Meeting on Tuesday, March 15th at the CMP-Orangevale Campus. Once the recommendation is approved by the Board, we will begin the ordering process and scheduling additional teacher training.

High School Fair

It is never too early to start thinking of the different high school options available to your student. On **Friday**, **March 4th**, we will be having a High School Fair at the Bradshaw site. High schools from around the Sacramento area are invited to attend so that they may share about their school and programs available. Our middle school students will have the opportunity to visit the fair from 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. and will be open to upper elementary students and parents from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. We hope you are able to join us and learn more about the high schools in our area.

School Yearbook



Have you taken a field trip to the B Street Theater or the Train Museum? Were you a chaperone for a week at

Sly Park? If so, we're sure you took some great pictures and we'd love to see them. The link to upload pictures for this year's yearbook is ready! Please remember you can only upload pictures, you will not be able to download or copy pictures from the site. http://edo.entourageyearbooks.com/ YearbookLogin.asp?YBID=7AODOC1F18

Club M News

Sports Week

March 28th - April 1st

Come join Club M Intersession for a fun-filled week playing sports and learning new skills. Each day will focus on a new sport and skills to enhance your child's abilities.



Sign-ups are DUE Thursday, March 10th by 6 pm.



**Space is limited so please sign up early.

Payment is due in advance to guarantee your spot.

Even if your child is a full time contracted attendee please turn this paper into the office.

This is a separate fee and not included in your regular program.

Please see the 2015-2016 contract. Punch Cards are not accepted. We need to plan ahead for materials and staffing.

Thank you for your understanding! If you have any questions, feel free to email me, Ms. Rosemary, at

<u>eq-clubm@cacmp.org</u>

Full Day: \$31 (7AM—6 PM)

School Day: \$21 (8:30 AM-3:00PM)

ALL CMP-EG (EG & BR) Intersessions, this school year, will be held at the Bradshaw site in the Serpentine classroom.

Health Screening Form

Hearing and vision are very important to your child's ability to listen, learn, and make good progress in school. For these reasons, CMP takes a special interest in how well all of our students hear and see, and we periodically screen their hearing and vision. Legislation has recently changed affecting grade levels being screened. This year, we will be conducting auditory and vision screenings on the following students: K, 2, 5, 8, and Special Education students. Permission slips were emailed out earlier this week and can be found on the campus web page. Please complete the form and return by Monday, February 22. If we do not receive a completed form, your child will not be screened. The hearing/vision screening has been scheduled for Tuesday, February 23 at EG and Wednesday, February 24 at BR. You will be notified if your child does not pass the hearing and/or vision screening.

Lost and Found

We are closely approaching the end of the month. All items in the Lost and Found will be donated after Friday, February 26th.

Please take a few minutes to look through the lost and found items that have accumulated. We have sweaters, jackets, lunch boxes, water bottles, socks, and even shirts that are seeking their owner.

Thank you!



Car Key/Fob Found!

A car key/fob for a Ford vehicle was turned into the school office at the Bradshaw site. We would love to return it to its owner!



Basketball

Come support our amazing basketball teams!

- Upper Elementary Monday, February 22 at 5pm against American River
- Middle School Monday, February 22 at 7pm against American River

Games will take place at the Carmichael campus in the La Sierra Community Center.

